

Dear McNALMS member,

We hope all of you are enjoying the beautiful waters of Michigan once again this summer!

In an effort to be more efficient and keep you informed about upcoming programs in McNALMS, the McNALMS Board of Directors has decided to increase communications, distribute newsletters and upcoming events through email notifications and links back to the McNALMS website <a href="http://www.mcnalms.org/">http://www.mcnalms.org/</a>. Please visit the website to see updates regarding the first ever... "Michigan Inland Lakes Conference". The conference will be held at Boyne Mountain in Boyne Falls, MI, May 1 -3, 2014.

Our national chapter has recently completed their 2013 summer newsletter. To view please visit http://www.mcnalms.org/. We also are featuring current and past issues of the National NALMS newsletter at: <a href="http://www.mcnalms.org/newsletter/nationalnalmsnewsletter.html">http://www.mcnalms.org/newsletter/nationalnalmsnewsletter.html</a>.

## **Announcement! Mark you calendars!**

This fall, McNALMS will be hosting its *Lunch and Learn* Luncheon on Friday, November 1, 2013 in East Lansing, MI. The luncheon will feature Dr. Ryan Thum from Grand Valley State Univer-

sity's Annis Water Research Institute. His talk will focus on the research he has been doing with Hybrid Milfoil. A future email notification will follow with details about the time and location.

Best wishes,

**McNALMS** 





Michigan Chapter, North American Lake Management Society